
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

12th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We hope this letter finds you well. At Micklefield CE Primary Academy, the safety and well-

being of our pupils are our top priorities. We are committed to fostering a strong 

safeguarding culture within our school community to ensure that every child is safe, 

protected, and supported in their educational journey. 

As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance our safeguarding practices, we are excited to 

introduce our new initiative: Safeguarding Spotlight. This newsletter will serve as a valuable 

resource to keep you informed about important updates, educational resources, and key 

information related to safeguarding in our school. 

The Safeguarding Newsletter will cover a wide range of topics, including: 

1. Tips for Recognising Signs of Concern 

2. Internet Safety and Digital Citizenship 

3. Information on Our School's Safeguarding Policies 

4. Guidance on How to Support Your Child's Well-being 

The first edition of the Safeguarding Spotlight is attached to this email, and subsequent 

editions will be sent out on a half termly basis.  

We want to express our gratitude for your commitment to our school community and your 

dedication to the safety and well-being of our pupils. Together, we can create an 

environment where every child can thrive and feel secure. 

If you have any questions or require further information about our safeguarding efforts or 

the Safeguarding Spotlight, please feel free to contact us. 

Thank you for your continued support and partnership. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs. Emma Cook 
Head Teacher 
 


